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3rd Annual Re-do A Room Contest 

Don’t forget to get your tickets for 

the Re-Do A room Contest.  The 

lucky winner gets to have a room in 

their house totally redone.  Tickets 

are $5.00 each and the draw will 

take place on May 12th.   

There will be prizes for the top 3  

students that sell the most tickets 

and also there will be a draw for  

numerous prizes for every book of 

tickets that each student sells.  

World Autism Day 

Tuesday, April 2, 2012 

HAT DAY 

 

 

 

 

Wear a Hat for $1.00 

All proceeds for Autism 

Resource Miramichi 

Lost and Found 

We have a very large number of items 

in our Lost and Found - shirts, jackets, 

snow pants, mitts, sneakers, etc.  We 

will be placing these on tables in our 

main lobby during Parent-Teacher.  

Please be sure to check the tables as 

all items will be removed from the 

school after Parent-Teacher. 

No School for 

Kindergarten Students 

The Teddy Bear’s Picnic, for all pre-

kindergarten students will take place on 

Thursday, April 18th. Therefore there 

will not be any school for our present 

kindergarten students April 18th. 

Mission Statement 

Harkins Elementary is committed to maintaining a positive and respectful environment where children are nurtured and feel safe.  Each child 

will be given the opportunity, encouragement, and support to develop to their fullest potential, socially and academically.  

Sobeys (Douglastown) Wishing Well 

Program - Sobeys has provided a wishing 

well in their store where customers can 

donate towards the Breakfast Program 

in the local schools.  We would like to 

thank the generosity of the customers.  

With the generous donation we can pro-

vide the students with a healthy break-

fast each day.  

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

Volunteers Needed 

We are looking for 2-3 parents who 

can volunteer their time to manage 

the Scholastic Book Fair that we are 

hoping will take place in April.  If you 

are interested could 

you please let Mrs. 

Pinder know by April 

5th.   

Mad Science 

Reminder - Mad Science will be held 

on April 9, 16, 23, 30, May 7 and 14.   

Registration deadline is Thursday, 

April 4th for those students who are 

interested in attending.  

Science Fair 

Congratulations to all of our Grade 

3-5 students on the great job they 

did with their Science Projects.  

Harkins Elementary was repre-

sented very well at the District 

Fair by Avery Dutcher and Grayson 

Dutcher from Grade 3; Terrance 

Whiney, Jacob MacDonald, Lindsey 

Burns, and Brook Taylor from 

Grade 4; Eden John, Morgan Morri-

son, Josh O’Neill, and Logan Wilson 

from Grade 5.  

Harkins Treasures March 
Evan Burns Landon Robichaud Jaden Harris   Terrance Whitney 

Carson Ceretti Sarah Shelley Jada MacDonald  Jacob MacDonald 

Andrew Doyle Lalla McFarlane Lucas Smith  Tatum Prianti  Hailey Warren 

Ben Hannah Jazmin McLean Vadin Benoit  Eden John Mya Stairs 

Madalin Bruce Shaye McIntyre Patrick Stewart Shania Jardine  Madison Breau-Sharrard 
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